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Dudley Federation annual general meeting summary - Thursday 26th January 2023 

There were 9 TRAs represented on Microsoft Teams with a proxy vote submitted ahead of the meeting. 
   
 

 TRA bank accounts: A group will be set up to discuss the ongoing issues.  

 Discretionary bids: Groups are reminded that they can submit bids for up to £100 for necessary items to assist in 
the running of the TRA  

 Issues: If you would like us to look into an issue that you think hasn’t been dealt with properly, please send 
details of the issue and give permission to deal with it on your behalf.   

 Election of officers: Martin Smith –Bowling Green TRA (current director/Chairperson) and Phyllis Rowley – 
Vicarage Prospect TRA (current director) were re-elected to the Board. 

 Julie Plumb – Oval & Tudor TRA was elected to the board.  

 Tony Brain of Hill Street 3 Towers TRA will stand for election at the next general meeting, it was voted that he 
resume his Dudley Federation role in the interim.  

 The next annual general meeting will be on Thursday 25th January 2024.  

 Our next general meeting will be on Thursday 30th March 2023. Please email info@dftra.org.uk to be sent 
updates and the link for the meeting. 
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